
Texas Medical Board Press Release 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 25, 2019 
  
Media contact: Jarrett Schneider, 512-305-7018 
Customer service: 512-305-7030 or 800-248-4062 
  
TMB restricts Beaumont physician 

 
On April 23, 2019, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily restricted, with 
notice, the Texas medical license of Garrett Keith Peel, M.D. (Lic. No. N3987), after determining 
his continuation in the unrestricted practice of medicine poses a continuing threat to public 
welfare. The restriction was effective immediately. 
 
Dr. Peel is prohibited from performing any surgical cases involving the breast, including, but not 
limited to lumpectomies, mastectomies, reconstruction, augmentation, and implantation. 
 
The Board panel found, based on evidence provided, that Dr. Peel has established a pattern of 
patient care that deviates significantly from the applicable standard of care in his surgical 
practices. 
 
The temporary restriction remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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